
Department of Urology Search Committee Meeting 

Department of Urology conference room 

Faculty Clinic, 2nd Floor, Room 2062 

Monday, February 25, 2019 

2:00pm-3:00pm 

 

Attending:  Dr. Colleen Kalynych (Committee Chair), Dr. Hariharan Ganapathi (member), Dr. 

Mark Bandyk (member) 

Excused:     Dr. Brian Dalton (member), Leslie Caulder (member) 

 

The search committee met to review and discuss 3 possible candidate evaluation forms. In 

addition, the first round to select candidates for interviews was finalized.  A decision was made 

to conduct phone interviews prior to in person interviews. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:00pm. 


